
OAPT needs your help!!! 
 

 
 

The Ohio Association for Pupil Transportation has worked to establish a special license plate to 
help with the illegal passing of school buses issue. 
 
This special license plate, “Ohio Pupil Transportation…Safety First!!!” is now available through 
your local BMV Deputy Registrar, or at www.oplates.com.   
 
State law allows for a portion of the special license plate fee to be earmarked for the benefit 
of the sponsoring organization to support its programs.  OAPT will receive $10.00 from the sale 
of each special license plate to support school transportation 
programs, provide training to school transportation professionals, 
and support other initiatives to promote school transportation 
safety in Ohio.  Since OAPT is registered as a 501 (c) (3) non-profit 
organization with the IRS, a portion of the special license plate fee 
may be deductible from your federal taxes. 
 
Please share this flyer with your co-workers, family, and other 
supporters of school transportation safety.  Ask them to buy the 
special license plates to demonstrate your support and 
commitment to pupil safety.  Your support of this initiative helps 
OAPT’s campaign to prevent illegal passing of school buses is 
greatly appreciated! 
 

FLASHING RED 
STOP AHEAD  

 

  
 

www.oapt.org 

 
 

About OAPT 
The Ohio Association for Pupil 
Transportation is the pupil 
transportation affiliate of the 
Ohio Association of School 
Business Officials, and the 
premier association for pupil 
transportation administrators in 
the State of Ohio. OAPT is a 
501(c)(3) non-profit 
organization that has been a 
driving force in the safety and 
efficiency of Ohio’s state-wide 
pupil transportation program 
since the 1960s. Members are 
provided with professional 
development opportunities, 
networking opportunities, and 
resources that promote 
responsibility in the 
safeguarding of tax dollars 
while providing safe pupil 
transportation systems. 

http://www.oplates.com/

